Minutes of a Planning and Zoning Commission meeting held on
November 13, 1982, at 7:00 A, M. in the City Hall.

Present were Larry Butler, Steve Porter and Ramona Rosenlund.

As there was no quorum present, no meeting could be held. Hrs,
Rosenlund said she had mailed letters to everyone asking that
they notify her if they could not attend and Mr, Mayer was the
only one who had said he could not be here.

There was a short discussion of the present business license
ordinance and what type of business would require a city lic-
ense, There was also a short discussion of when the best
time would be to set up future meetings, and it was decided
to call the next one for Wednesday evening November 17, 1982,
at 7:00 P.M. in the city hall office., Mrs. Rosenlund said
she would phone the other three members and determine if a
quorum would be present.

Adjourned at 7:43 A, M,

Secretary




